
 

est@dsmz.de  
 

Wed, Mar 2, 1:18 AM (7 days ago) 
 

to me  

 
 

Dear Dr. Kropinski, 

 

I am flattered by your proposal and I am happy to accept. I am not   

familiar with naming virus taxa but I trust that you are the expert   

and the name will be checked by the ICTV. 

 

With best wishes and with thanks 

Erko 

Quoting Andrew Kropinski <phage.canada@gmail.com>: 

 

> Dear Prof. em. Dr. Erko Stackebrandt, 

> 

>      By way of a quick introduction.  I am a viral taxonomist, and past 

> Chair of the Bacterial and Archaeal Viruses Subcommittee of the 

> International Committee on Taxonomy of Viruses (ICTV).  I am currently 

> creating the paperwork to establish a new bacterial virus family of 

> Gordonia phages.  I would like to name this taxon *Stackebrandtviridae* but 

> ICTV insists that I secure your permission.  Would you be willing to be so 

> honoured?  If so I will provide you with the completed document for final 

> approval before it is submitted. 

> 

> Yours sincerely 

> 

> 

> Andrew M. Kropinski PhD 

> 

> Emeritus Professor, Microbiology & Immunology, Queen's University 

> Adjunct Professor, Pathobiology, Ontario Veterinary College, University of 

> Guelph 

> Adjunct Professor, Food Science, University of Guelph 

> Fellow, American Academy of Microbiology 

> Academician, Georgian National Academy of Sciences 

> Actinobacteriophages Study Group Chair*, *Bacterial Viruses Subcommittee, 

 

mailto:phage.canada@gmail.com

